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November 14, 2014

Marty Lexmond, Ph.D.
Superintendent

School District of Shorewood
1701 E. Capitol Dr.
Shorewood, W1 53211

Re: Letter of Retirement
Dear Marty:

Please accept this letter as notification to you and the District that I am retiring at the end of the
2014-15 school year.

I am willing to help you in any way to make the transition as smooth as possible. Please let me
know if there is anything specific that you would like me to do.

It has been a pleasure working as a faculty member of the Shorewood schools, and with the
many fine students I have met along the way.

I wish you, SIS and the District continued growth and success in the future.

Best 1egalds,

LlsaJ Bane
Spanish Teacher
Shorewood. Intcrm:diate School



